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Autumn Term Dates

25th – 29th October
Half term

W/C 22nd November
Lantern Making

27th November TBC
Tiverton Lantern Parade

29th November
Theatre Alibi

W/C 29th November
Assessment Week

8th December
Nativity 9.30am

W/C 12th December
Autumn Snapshot Reports out

15th December
Christmas Lunch

17th December
Last day of term

Little Angels

Congratulations to Chloe and 
Aaron on the birth of their 
beautiful daughter Gracie, 
Mum and baby are doing 
well and we can't wait to 
meet her!

Class 2 news
We are celebrating 

Black History month in October.

On Wednesday we had to 
say goodbye to our lovely 
Administrator, Michaela Bundy. We 
wish her well and hope she’ll pop in 
to visit occasionally. We also say 
hello to her replacement, Liane 
Hurst.

Hi, from Liane, I’m looking 
forward to learning everyone’s 
names and working with you all in 
your lovely school.
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PTFA news

We are really looking forward 
to seeing you on Monday 

afterschool in the Church for our 
cake sale.

After a few requests from 
some families, we will have a 

table with second-uniform for 
sale at a bargain price to raise 

fund for our School and PTFA, if 
you have any outgrown uniform, 

please drop them to Cecile 
(07929092421) over the 

weekend/Monday morning, thank 
you!

We will start our Pumpkin Trail 
the same afternoon too until the 
end of Half-Term, thank you for 

your support!

Hello! You may have seen 
some communication 
about the upcoming parent 
governor elections. This is just a 
little note to say that if you’re at 
all interested, do please put 
yourself forward! It’s a hugely 
rewarding role, which gives you 
the opportunity to give back a 
little to the school community and 
make a difference. Mostly it’s 
about 5 to 8 hours of time every 
month, and we meet every half 
term. It’s a varied role and you can 
shape it to suit your own strengths 
and interests. If you’d like to 
know more, please email the 
clerk, at
clerk@tiverton.devon.sch.uk

We look forward to hearing 
from you.​

Andrew and Lucy, co-chairs of 
Governors​

Next Weeks Clubs :

Monday
Football Club lunchtime

Homework Club 3.30 - 4pm

Tuesday
French Club 3.30 - 4.-15pm

Thursday
Multisport Club 3.30 - 4.30pm

Friday
Gymnastic Club 3.30 - 4.30pm

mailto:clerk@tiverton.devon.sch.uk
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